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Mrs Bialas 

Dear RK, 

 

I hope you enjoy your summer holidays 

and spend some lovely days out in the 

sunshine with your friends and family. We 

can’t wait to hear all about it when you 

return to school.  

 

Over the summer holidays I will be getting 

the classroom ready for us in September. 

I will be going to the beach, reading lots 

of books and swimming in the sea. 

 

Have fun and we will see you in 

September. 

 

Mrs Keating and Mrs Bialas xx 


